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Thank you for providing direct feedback to me concerning the CAP/C policy recommendations. 
As a result of comments from you and many others, we have decided to suspend work on 
approval of waiver changes while we work with stakeholders to find the best solution going 
forward. Below is the statement we have posted to our website concerning this change.  
Again thank you for taking the time to write us.  
 
 
Dave 
 
Dave Richard 
Deputy Secretary for Medical Assistance 
Division of Medical Assistance 
North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 
 


